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WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM AM No. 04-60

TITLE: CONTRACT AWARD TO McKINLEY FENCE COMPANY IN THE AMOUNT
OF $47,700 FOR BUMPUS RESERVOIR SECURITY FENCING.

Agenda of: September 13, 2004 Date: September 7, 2004
Originator: Public Works Director
Route to: Department Signature/Date
Police
Recreational and Cultural Services
Library, Museum ﬁ/ ,
X Public Works
Planning b 4/7/04
X Finance *signature required m_@l J g
/ P
1, 77¢ o4
X Clerk / M/W i /OL// ﬂM\M

/

REVIEWED BY MAYOR DIANNE M. KELLER: &1;1_/\/\,.,@./ ‘ ’t/\ . MC)&@—‘/

FISCAL IMPACT: [X yes $47,700 or [ | no Funds Available X] yes [ ]| no
Account name/number: 320-4369-436 FY05 $45,000 and 320-4369-436.45-19

SUMMARY STATEMENT: The bid occurred on September 7, 2004 with the following
results:

McKinely Fence $47,700 (only bidder)
Engineer’s Estimate $45,000
This contract will provide security fencing around the Bumpus Reservoir Facility.

STAFF RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to award the fencing
contract to McKinley Fence Company in the amount of $47,700.
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WPD Press Releases - 8/30/04 8/31/2004

Any charges reported in these press releases are @relmns and
the defendants are~presumed innocent unless and until proven guilty.

On August 30, 2004 at approxxmately 208 ho rs/asWaPohce contacted Gary A. Reamer, 49
of Chugiak, on a traffic stop near the Par hway and Main Street intersection. Reamer was
issued a summons for Driving th a VaI se, cited for No Insurance, and cited for

Driving With an Expired Waﬂ

On August 30, 2004 at/l 111 hours, Alaska Industrial Hardware, Iocat\d at mile 43 of the Parks
Hwy. reported dlsnovermg a theft which had occurred on August 26, 2004-around 1030 hours.
An unldentlfledﬁale stole a large Bosch breaker hammer attached to a hand truek_from the
busmess/T he breaker hammer is valued at $1500. Anyone with information regardifig-this theft
IS/'ICO raged- t@caHMe department or Mat-Su Crime Stoppers. h\

On August 30, 2004 at 0820 hours, a public works water technician discovered vandalism had
occurred at the Bumpus water facility on Mystery Ave. Sometime during the evening, the outer
skin on the water tank was damaged and the window to the pump house was shattered. No
evidence of tampering with the water supply was found. The investigation is continuing. Anyone
with information regarding this vandalism is encouraged to call the police department or Mat-Su

Crime Stoppers. /(




